
 

 

 

December 26, 2020 

Re: Targeted Emergency Child Care for School Age Families  

Dear families. 

During the week of January 4-8, 2021, elementary school closures shall be in effect Ontario wide. As a service to our 
families, we hope you find the following information useful. 
 

Families which have parents or guardians working as identified essential workers, and who require care during this week, 
may be approved to receive targeted emergency child care, at no cost. Those families are encouraged to use the links 
offered below to apply for childcare during the week of January 4-8, 2021. 
 
Families are advised that they must be approved by the region for Targeted Emergency Care and use care at an approved 
site that may not be at a YPCE site. As previously stated in our message from December 22, 2020; families whose children 
would normally receive before and after school care, shall not have fees withdrawn on January 1, 2021, until further notice.  
 
Links: 
County of Simcoe   
 
Region of York  
 
Please continue to visit our website to learn of additional updates. 

 

As always, we thank you for your cooperation. 
 

  Yours very truly, 

 Shirley Black  
 Executive Director,  
 York Professional Care and Education. 
 
 
 
 

15203 Yonge Street 
Aurora, Ontario L4G 1L8 

tel: (905) 841.1314   (416) 969.8133 
fax: (905) 841.8889 

 

www.yorkprofessional.com 

https://www.simcoe.ca/ChildrenandCommunityServices/Pages/Emergency-Child-Care---January-2021.aspx
https://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/health/yr/covid-19/supportsforfamilieswithyoungchildren/05supportsforfamilieswithyoungchildren/!ut/p/z1/tVZNk6IwEP0te_BIpflMPLKsK-Ln6DgqFysgSHYEHIi6_vuNllt7UaBWw4GQ0Hnd_fKqO8hHS-Rn9Mi2lLM8ozsxX_nWumd3e67bB29sEAdsGNuehgl02ipaXA00zbBc1QEP3DGB3k88MX8QV4W-hvyK_QOMPpCP_H3INmilx1QNKCZKQNqRYug6UQgYVGlrODQ0M45M1bxYhxnf8wStzsU6zDMeZbwF57z4FJOSM364LiR5Gol3RHc8aUGYH9lGUdstKA_7fV7wMs6LmKZsx6LyxHhyzg_ZNkzYblNEWQvAbGJ3S74iO78JefDgsaGOvEXd6fjV8IsLnTURXA0ene-bUWMgBLASQeJHQap9Ay2OLDqheZYXqVDc7J8gYk3FFtVVxQJTCMIAUyG6pSsBDdpxOwxiYlnIhZsHTBzbtbswgfc5hrcONog1GE4GWHvSQ00Cllx4Uy48lgrvGHLhX0OO1wNHtQV8V-_oYGs9h3zXPTLCqtzo5XI_k6ucmVzdz54lx6srnqK1sV9fX74tOsqljfzmaNmgpdwaQwtiltEsZHRHy5KVXHyLv9fWENIiiqOoPAQl25zvLl68a8XQGW5FUpQnCsviHC3vYKLl3e33FisZ7Uwr6mCj1ltdZqfqS-AfRi8ZXpcKj0EuvCYX_jXkPCqzI7ncj-RyP5LL_Uiu7j-eJceru-P-Z5mVfHO_X37_OkPLZiANne3TeUr0M2PK55Sc3uNkm66HHd2sG7i5mqROcNnSZFiQ0v72B-nUKhI!/dz/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/#.X-eVMTSSmUl

